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Tartu, 4 March2024

Dear President Goda,

On behalf of the Supreme Court of Estonia and myself I would like to express our sincere
gratitude for your kind wishes on the occasion of the Independence Day of Estonia. I appreciate
your thoughtful message and share the hope that the ties between our countries will remain
enduring and the cooperation between our courts will strengthen even further.

lt was a pleasure'to meet your colleagues at the Trilateral Meeting of the Baltic Constitutional
Courts in Riga. Meetings like this offer an excellent platform for fruitful discussions, which are

of theoretical and practical value. Please pass on my best regards to your colleagues and I

express my sincere hope that we will have the opportunity to meet at future events.

Please accept, President Goda, the assurances of my highest consideration

Yours sincerely,

- <:>

illu Kõve
Chief Justice
Supreme Court of Estonia
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